
COUNCIL ASSEMBLY 
 

(ORDINARY MEETING) 
 

WEDNESDAY 10 JULY 2013 
 

QUESTION ON REPORT 
 
 

ITEM 8.3: CONSTITUTIONAL REVIEW 2013/14 
 
1. QUESTION TO THE LEADER OF THE COUNCIL FROM COUNCILLOR ANOOD 

AL-SAMERAI 
 

Will the Leader guarantee that members' arrangements to visit front-line services 
will not be obstructed by chief officers? 
 
RESPONSE 
 
There are no plans to prevent members visiting front line services. The rules 
around these are clearly set out in the member and officer protocol.   

 


